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O'Donnell, Bridget

Sent: 04 November 2004 15:37
To: 'O'Donnell, Bridget’
Subject: RE: RCA - Sperrin Lakeland

Hi Bridget

Thanks for confirming the cancellation of Day 1 & 2 at Sperrin. [ have left a message for
Jayne on her mobile to ask about the Steering Group meeting. Is it likely to be held next
Wednesday? Is there a chance that the other training days might also be cancelled? I will try
and speak to Jayne later today or tomorrow so I can confirm my flight times with you.

Many thanks

Sue

----- Original Message-----

From: O'Donnell, Bridget [maiito:Bridget.O'DonneIl_

Sent: 04 November 2004 14:03

To: 'sue.norwood [

Subject: RCA - Sperrin Lakeland

Hi Sue

Just letting you know that | have been informed by Anne O'Brien that Day 1 & 2 have
been cancelled at Sperrin next week. There is to be a steering group meeting prior
to deciding about the other days.

Jayne is out of the office today but can be contacted on her mobile if you wish to
discuss.

| will probably need to ammend your flights and would be grateful if you could get
intouch so that we can make arranegements (| will speak to Anne).

Thanks

Bridget O'Donnell
Business Assistant

NI Clinical & Social Care
Governance Support Team
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